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At/To Mohammad Asghar: 

 

Further to your question in Plenary on 5 June 2013, I can further confirm that the Superfast 

Cymru roll-out in the Caerphilly borough will be underway this financial year and completed 

by 2016.  

 

The Welsh Government is committed to ensuring that both homes and businesses across 

Wales have access to next generation broadband by 2016. The Welsh Government and BT are 

working in partnership through the Superfast Cymru programme to bring the benefits of fast 

fibre broadband to those areas outside the planned commercial footprint in Wales.  

 

Further Information on exchanges going live will be published on a rolling basis via the 

Superfast Cymru website: www.superfast-cymru.com. The website also includes a facility to 

enable you to register your interest and receive regular updates on the programme.  In 

addition the site includes a postcode checker facility which provides further information on 

when roll-out is likely to come to a specific postcode area.  

 

 

 


